
You’re searching for an attorney in New York to help solve your legal problem. Do you really care where 
your attorney went to law school? Do you really care? Come join me for a moment as I answer that 
question. Hi, I’m Gerry Oginski. I’m a New York medical malpractice and personal injury trial lawyer 
practicing law here in the state of New York. I will tell you, I’ve been in practice now for more than 26 
years and I can count on one hand the number of times people have asked me where I went to law 
school. What do they want to know? The injured victims who are searching for an attorney want to know 
one thing: “Hey, can you help solve my legal problem? I don’t care where you went to school. I don’t care 
whether you went here, whether you went there, what kind of school it was. I don’t care.” You want to 
know why? It’s because they want to know “Do you have experience? Have you handled my type of case 
before? Have you been successful handling my type of case before? What problems, what pitfalls have 
you seen in this specific type of case?” If you have the answers and have the experience handling that 
type of case, and have had success with those types of cases, well guess what? Most injured victims 
don’t care where you went to school. So why do I share this quick video with you? I share it with you 
because there are so many lawyers in New York who create these videos that spend five minutes telling 
you where they went to law school, and what they did during the course of law school, and who they 
clerked for after their course of law school. And you know what? I keep watching these videos, thinking 
“Why would anybody, why would any injured victim in their right mind care where these attorneys went to 
law school? What activities they did during law school?” It doesn’t make a bit of difference. The only thing 
that matters to these injury victims is “How can you help solve my legal problem?” You know, I realize 
you’re watching this because you have questions or concerns about your own particular problem. Well, if 
your matter did happen here in the state of New York and you do have legal questions, what I encourage 
you to do is pick up the phone and call me. And by the way, if you want to know where I went to law 
school, I’ll be happy to share that with you as well. You can reach me at 516-487-8207 or by email at 
Gerry@Oginski-law.com. That's it for today's quick video. I'm Gerry Oginski, have a wonderful day. 
	
  


